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rpleandro@aol.com
Saturday, March 13, 2010 9:33 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>; cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Dear Mr. Stawick,

Please note that I am strongly opposed to changing the margin requirement on forex trading in the US.

Thank You, Richard Leandro
49 Friendship Rd
Cranbury, N J, USA, 08512


